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Denfeld Nation Automation (DNA) Robot Reveal Press Release

Greetings Sponsors,

On Monday, February 24th, DNA robotics had our annual Robot Reveal to introduce our 2020
robot to family, friends, sponsors, and the general public. Our team began the festivities by
showing this year's challenge and went over the strategy we planned to use to play the game. We
then explained the process of building this year's robot and the challenges we encountered during
the process. Then we drove the robot and showed off all it’s functionality!  We demonstrated
how our robot is able to auto target, shoot the power cells, and climb.  The final task of the night
was to reveal our robot’s name. This year we named our robot Luma, which is Latin for light.
This name refers to our robot’s bright LimeLight that we use for auto targeting.

We would like to thank all of our sponsors and the support of the community for making this
season possible for us.

Thanks again for your support this year! Mark your calendars to come see us at our competition
on March 8th and 9th at the DECC. This event is free and open to the public to attend.


